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Also given the current hours that currently allocated to Deborah if this is 
suitable in this situation for her need?  
If I recall this was expressed at a SOVA meeting that this should be 
extended as her needs are becoming greater?  
With regard to the Safe guarding plan I do feel that a mental health strategy 
meeting needs to take place as issues beyond our control will also have a 
direct impact on the wellbeing of Deborah. 
I am rising this directly with George Benyure Bolas manger. 
Regards Louise Brown  
Anti Social, Behaviour officer 
Community Safety Unit 
This message has been sent on behalf of Stacey. 
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From: Louise Brown 
Sent: 01 February 2016 14:36  
To: bola quadri; George benyure  
george.benyure@beh-mht.nhs.uk   
Craig Susan Subject: FW: Debra Andrews [SEC=PROTECT]  
Sensitivity: Confidential Classification: PROTECT. 
 
Dear George & Bola,  
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